
Hi everyone. 
 
Just a quick reminder, knowing how people do forget if given too much notice, 
that there is a Memorial Service this coming Friday (23rd) at the RAF St 
George's Chapel at 11am for Ron Smith (our Gentleman Flying Instructor 
from Biggin Hill Aero Club and Sportair, who died recently). 
 
Following the service, arranged by his family, there will be snacks and light  
refreshments available at the Pilots Pals Bar on the airfield. Anyone who knew 
this gentle man and dedicated flying instructor (who gave so much to aviation 
and aviation people), will be welcome to attend the service to show the family 
their respects.  
 
In order to assess likely numbers, please let Julie Brewer know you intend to 
be there (phone 01795 842941) 
 
regards 
John Willis 
Biggin Hill Airport Users Database 
 
 


